
Neighbors are invitied to attend and share your thoughts about the two proposed alternatives for 
the new Tunnel Top Plaza that will be constructed on the north side of Las Olas Boulevard at Henry 
Kinney Tunnel as part of an upcoming tunnel rehabilitation project.

The meeting will be an open house format and will include collecting input through voting and 
surveys to determine design and landscaping elements, programing ideas, shade structure shapes, 
and much more. 

This is the only planned public meeting before the design is finalized. We hope to see you there!

If you would like additional information, please contact Christine Fanchi, Engineering Design 
Manager, at (954) 828-4826 or cfanchi@fortlauderdale.gov.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call  

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

 City of fort lauderdale 

Public Meeting Notice
TUNNEL TOP PLAZA 

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 | 5:30-7:30 PM
Historic Stranahan House | 335 SE 6th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Parking Available at Riverside Hotel Garage on SE 4th Street, behind Riverside Hotel

 Alternative 1

 Alternative 2


